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School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379        Fax:  444 71550        email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                   10th November, 2014                          Term 4 Week 6 

 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear parents, 
Our excursion children were a credit to their parents and school. They 
made use of every opportunity to enjoy themselves and to fully participate 
in every event. The highlight for everyone was the ice-skating. But I need 
to add for the benefit of our parents that there was alot more learnt than 
just how to skate. The children had many new experiences and learnt 
about our parliament, democracy, voting system, the planning of our capi-
tal city, saving our history for the future, science experiments, facts about 
our past heroes to name but a few. They also experienced how to look 
after themselves and be reliable. I was very proud of their willingness to 
be friendly toward the other school and to mix happily. Part of the unspo-
ken outcome for such an excursion is for the children to mix with children 
who will be attending their high school in the future. 

If you haven’t already put your name down to help for a night selling raffle 
tickets at the local Hotel could you reconsider? We have thirty families. If 
everyone agreed to come for an hour and a half three times a year we 
would cover the entire year. The school has been very lucky to have such 
an opportunity to raise money in this way. It is very little work for a great 
return that benefits all our children. We will especially need helper over 
the holiday period when holiday-makers enjoy buying a ticket in the hope 
they win a meat tray. You will not have to do it without someone to show 
you the ropes.  

Congratulations to our swimmers who have worked very hard to improve 
their swimming ability. Make sure your child is supervised at all times near 
water but we are pleased with the achievements gained to date. 

This Friday the school will be hosting our Kindergarten Orientation with 
parents in the school library and new kinder students for 2015 in the 
classroom.  Please attend this session and bring with you your child’s 
birth certificate, immunisation records and proof of address if you have not 
already done so. 

 
Kate Murphy 
Principal 
 
ACTIVE AFTER SCHOOLS AT SCHOOL 
THIS WEEK ACTIVE AFTER SCHOOLS WILL BE HELD AT THE 
SCHOOL AND NOT THE CLUB.  Please pick your child up from the 
school at 4:15pm.  Thank you 
 
SHOALHAVEN HIGH SCHOOL VISIT 
Shoalhaven High School will be visiting the school this Tuesday to host 
“Mythbusters” for all students in Years 4, 5 & 6.  
 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

NOVEMBER 

11 Remembrance Day 

14  Kinder Orientation 

21       School Assembly 2pm 

 

DECEMBER 

5        School disco 

16 School Presentation 

1pm Hall.  All welcome 

17 Last day  Students 

19 Last day  Teachers 
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CANTEEN NEWS   
Canteen has homemade muffins for 50 
cents each and super dopper ice blocks for 
30 cents, they can be brought separately at 
1st break only.  Please give the money to Mrs Miller in the office.  The MEAL DEAL this Wednesday will 
be: a hot dog, bag of popcorn and a water for $5.  Remember that your child may need recess.    
 

HELP NEEDED 
 

I would like to help with the selling of raffle tickets at the Greenwell Point Hotel. Please include me on the 
roster. Fathers are most welcome to help. 
 
Your name________________________________________________ 
 
Dates I’m available Friday 21st Nov, 28th Nov, 5th Dec, 12th Dec,12th Dec, 19th Dec, 26th Dec, Jan 2nd, 
9th Jan, 16th Jan, 23rd Jan, 30th Jan 
Please circle dates. 
 

………………………………..…………………………………………………………………… 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 
MEAL DEAL—Wednesday 12th November, 2014 

 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………..  to receive a meal deal consisting of a 
hot dog, bag of popcorn and a water for $5.   
 
 
……………………………...                                       ………………………  
     Parent Signature                                                              Date 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Anabella Pinkard who turns 9 on Wednesday 

Our Year 4/5/6 boys Jackson, Angus,        

Andrew and Harley all enjoyed their trip to 

Canberra. 

Our Year 5/6 girls Breanna, Holly and Tennika having a 

great time on their Canberra excursion.  

All students that went to Canberra    

enjoying Parliament House. 


